
The PTA exists for 2 reasons - to create a sense
of community between families and the school, and
to raise funds to enrich the children’s school lives. 

As we enter the start of a new academic year, we
thought we might update you on the last year and
what we have achieved. With help from parents,
teachers, the children and wider community, we
have had some wonderful events that have been

really successful and here we are to show you what
the money YOU have raised has been spent on. We
are ever so grateful for your continued support

and hope you are just as excited as us about what
we have planned over the next few months! 

A MESSAGE FROM THE
PTA

THANK
YOU! 



We need your
support!

Your time
Your ideas
Your connections and gifts
Your generosity 

Over the years we have raised funds to buy and
pay for many things including classroom
resources, coaches for trips, music provision,
leavers hoodies, the library building itself! 

With each passing year as children move on, we
lose members and therefore, in order to continue
organising fun events for the children and their
families, we need new parents to join us. Did you
know that as soon as you join the school you
automatically become a PTA member?! 

We meet once a term to discuss events and
always welcome new ideas. If you are unable to
attend meetings but have fundraising suggestions,
or can help us at our main events please do let us
know. We cannot arrange these events without
your help. We are always happy to help parents
get together to organise an event!



fundraising last year

Easter
challenge

£571

Own clothes 
days
£177

Christmas
Fair

£4559

Film 
night
£330

Easy
fundraising

£66

Sports day 
social
£777

Church 
concert

£880

Break 
the rules

£161

Cauliflower 
kids
£199

Family 
disco
£253

Recycling
£77

Community 
show
£74



WHAT DID THE SCHOOL SPEND IT ON?

Class resources - £1500
Music provision - £3600

Parentkind membership - £153
Leavers hoodies - £500

Little wandle books - £446
Easter eggs - £54

Coaches for trips - £1750



With your help, last
year, we raised a total

of:

£8124!



Upcoming eventsUpcoming eventsUpcoming events
2024/20252024/20252024/2025

22nd November - Christmas fair and drawing of raffle
7th February - family disco

21st March - Bingo and beetle drive night
17th May - St Bart’s concert

Sports day social TBC
plus own clothes days and break the rules day!

 We have a few more ideas and would love your suggestions too! If you think you
can help out at any event or if your company offers match funding please do get

in touch or complete the recently circulated survey.


